
                                                                                                              （英語）

 For "Burnable Garbage" and "Plastic Packings and Containers,”

 new garbage bags designated by Nagareyama City will be introduced.

 These garbage bags will be sold at stores in the city.

           Implementation Schedule

　October  2021                                    Start selling bags

   October  2021- March 2022　             Transition period

  (During this period, conventional bags

   can also be collected)

　 April  2022 and after　               Designated bags only

           Four Advantages

　　①  Reduction of garbage (reduction of CO2 emissions)

　　②  Increase of recycling rate of plastic containers and packaging

　　③  Prevention of incorrect garbage disposal

             and preservation of collection points

　　④  Deter offending garbage

           Q & A

　　  Q.   When do we start using the designated bags?　Where can we buy them?

　　  A.   We plan to start using them in stages from October, and they will be sold

                at supermarkets and other retail stores in the city.

　  　Q.   How much will they cost?

　　  A.   Prices vary from store to store, but are expected to be \9 to \16 per sheet

                 for 45 liters, and \9 to \12 for 30 liters.

　　  Q.   It would be easier to use the bags if they came in various sizes…

　　  A.    We will make them in four sizes: 45 liters, 30 liters, 20 liters, and 10 liters.

　  　Q.　Will we no longer be able to use plastic bags from supermarkets

                 or commercial garbage bags?

　　  A.　They can be used for "non-burnable garbage," "plastic bottles,"

                 and "poisonous and hazardous materials.”
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